
 

 

 

 
 

 

Notice of Intent to Amend Various City By-laws 
 

1. Procedure By-law 160-2004 
2. Adult Entertainment Establishment By-law 114-2017 

 
City Council will consider these matters at its meeting on Wednesday, 
December 13, 2017, starting at 9:30 a.m.   
 
The City of Brampton intends to amend the following by-laws, for various 
purposes, as set out below: 
 
Procedure By-law 160-2004: 
 
Recommendations will be considered by Council to amend its Procedure By-law 
to implement new requirements under the Municipal Act, 2001, to be effective 
January 1, 2018, regarding the following matters: 
 

 New Definition of a “Meeting”; 

 Clarity on authority of Member acting in the absence of the Head of Council; 

 Implementation of Closed Meeting Investigation Reports; and 

 Alternate Council Member for absence of Member at Regional Council. 
 

Adult Entertainment Establishment By-law 114-2007: 
 
Recommendations will be considered by Council to amend the Adult 
Entertainment Establishment By-law to make housekeeping amendments to 
recognize three (3) pre-existing Adult Merchandise Stores that do not meet the 
500 metre separation requirement from residential areas, as required in the by-
law.  The three business locations include: 
 

 Two (2) pre-existing store locations (2200 Queen Street East and 267 Queen 
Street East) that have been operational and continually licensed under the 
City’s previous Licensing By-law 1-2002. 

 One (1) pre-existing store location (158 Kennedy Road South) that did not 
require a license under the previous Licensing By-law 1-2002. 

 
The housekeeping by-law amendment will recognize the three (3) business 
locations existed and operated prior to the enactment of the Adult Entertainment 
Establishment By-law. 
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A copy of the staff reports regarding these proposals will be available from the City 
Clerk’s Office, or may be viewed at the City’s website (www.brampton.ca), as of 
the end of day, December 8, 2017.   
 
Anyone interested in speaking to this matter at the Council meeting or making 
written submissions, should contact the City Clerk’s Office, at the address below, 
no later than 4:30 p.m., December 12, 2017.  In the event that Council chooses to 
refer or defer consideration of this matter, no further public notice will be given. 

 
Dated: December 7, 2017 
 
P. Fay, City Clerk 
2 Wellington St. W., Brampton, ON  L6Y 4R2 
905 874-2178  cityclerksoffice@brampton.ca 
 

Brampton is thinking bigger. We are a future ready organization with a sharp focus. 

We know our community’s growth, youth and diversity set us apart. We sit at the centre 

of Canada’s innovation super corridor, encouraging investment and growing our global 

success. We are building vibrant urban centres that ignite opportunity and instill pride in 

the people who live and work here. We are moving Brampton forward to be a connected 

city that is innovative, inclusive and bold. Follow us on Twitter and Facebook. Learn more 

at www.brampton.ca. 

 
 
 
 
 

http://www.brampton.ca/
mailto:cityclerksoffice@brampton.ca
http://www.twitter.com/CityBrampton
http://www.facebook.com/CityBrampton
http://www.brampton.ca/

